Nonprofits

Community Foundation of Burke County announces grant cycle

Special to The News Herald

The Community Foundation
of Burke County is pleased to
announce the 2014 Commu-
nity Grants Cycle. Community
Grants allow CFBC to make
grants to tax-exempt, 501(c)(3)
organizations that have pro-
grams benefiting the residents
of Burke County.

Those interested are asked to
visit the CFBC website at www.
cfburkecounty.org, click on
Grants, and carefully read the
guidelines prior to applying.
This year, CFBC has implement-
ed the Foundant Online Grant
Management System. All Letters
of Intent, Grant Applications
and required follow-up will now
be done online.

To apply for a grant, applicants
must submit a Letter of Intent to
CFBC before 5 p.m. on June 30.

If a proposal meets CFBC re-
quirements and is considered
to be of critical importance to
the Burke County community, a
Grant Application will be made
available to the organization for
completion. All Grant Applica-
tions must be received before 5

p.m. July 25.

The mission of CFBC is to
encourage, develop and par-
ticipate in philanthropy by pro-
viding flexible giving opportu-
nities, professional support and
responsible stewardship for the
benefit of donors and qualified
recipients.

CFBC is a vehicle through
which individuals, families,

businesses and organizations
are able to create permanent,
longterm funds to address a
broad spectrum of community
needs.

To learn more about the 2014
Community Grant Cycle or to
learn more about CFBC, visit the
website at www.ctburkecounty.
orgor contact Executive Director
Nancy Taylor at 828-437-7105.




